
 
The Edith Borthwick School 

Weekly Update 

 

Head’s Update 

 

Hello TEBS families! 

 

It was lovely to see our learners back on Monday - I 

hope that you all had a nice half term break! 

 

We have been looking at the environment this week 

as it was World Environment Day on Monday. The 

theme this year was beating plastic pollution.  

 

We have been planning our Arts Week (dates on the 

second page) and will be thinking of recycling as 

part of that. We will be inviting parents/carers in 

again to see their learners engaging in creative arts 

activities! 

 

We have also been planning our Leavers’ Ball. 

Tickets will go on sale next week, but leavers and 

their families will be free. The Ball will take place on 

Friday 14th July from 7.00pm – 10.00pm.  

 

Next Friday is the non-school uniform day for Cancer 

Research, which has been organized by U7. Learners 

and staff are encouraged to wear the colours of the 

charity, which are pink, purple and blue. Suggested 

voluntary donation is £1.00. 

 

We have a busy and fun half term ahead, so I 

thought I would let you know the dates in advance. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Maggie 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Class of the Week – U6 

Class Teacher Tracy says… 
 

We have had a fantastic 

week in U6!  

 

We have been looking at 

space and in particular, 

the space landing in 1969. 

It was put to a class vote 

of which learners would 

like to travel to the moon –  

surprisingly most refused, preferring to go to 

Spain 😀 

 

 
 

Some learners cooked spaghetti bolognaise 

in Food Technology, whilst others chose to 

cook bacon and cheese turnovers - both 

went down a treat!  

 

On Thursday, we visited South Weald Park, 

where we got to feed the deers and have a 

walk around the lake. 
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Word of the Week 
 

 

 

Sign of the week 

     Bus 

 

Upcoming dates 

13/06/2023 – FOEBS meeting 

14/06/2023 – School photographs 

16/06/2023 – Non-Uniform Day 

03/07/2023 – Non-pupil day and class lists published 

04/07/2023 – 07/07/2023 – Arts Week 

07/07/2023 - Summer fun day in school with a whole school 

picnic (learners and staff only) and Bocking Brass Band 

08/07/2023 - Family Picnic 12.00pm – 2.00pm on the school 

field 

10/07/2023 – 14/07/2023 - Leavers week 

14/07/2023 – Leavers’ Ball 

17/07/2023 – 21/07/2023 - Last week of term and party week 

20/07/2023 - End of term discos (morning and afternoon) 

21/07/2023 Last day of term 

Pet of the Week 
Names: Rodney 

Type: Dog 

Age: 12 years old 

Owner: Phie, Class Teacher 

  

Likes: Rich tea biscuits dipped in tea! 

 

 

 

 

Dislikes: Going out in the rain! 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

We need you! 

We are looking for parents, carers or family members who would like to help support us during off 

site activities such as swimming, horse-riding, forest school, Danbury and Harlow outdoors – a DBS 

check will be provided. 

 

If you are interested, please email: admin@edithborthwick.essex.sch.uk 

 

Dog 

Pet 

Like 

The next Weekly 

Update’s Pet of the 

Week is:  
 

Bailey 

Trek 4 TEBS 

 

Please be reminded 

that the deadline for 

all donations for ‘Trek 4 

TEBS’ is Friday 23rd June 

2023 so there is plenty 

of time to get 

donations in! 

 

 

Doesn’t like 
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